
The next PTO meeting will be held in the library: Tuesday, February 11 at 7:00 p.m. See you then!
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PTO Excutive Board Members

President: Alicia Rice
Vice-President: Erin Perreault
Treasurer: Melissa David
Secretary: Gretchen Marino 

Email: BurgessPTO@gmail.com
Web: BurgessPTO.org

Who the PTO is 
We are parents and guardians. 
We are teachers and staff.
We care about our children.
We want to build a better Burgess.
We are you.
Every parent and guardian is 
already a member of the PTO. 
Please get involved. We welcome
your participation. Even as little 
as an hour or two can make a 
significant difference. 

What the PTO does 
By raising funds, we are able to 
provide school supplies, field trips,
cultural events and more, and in turn,
improve the educational experiences
of our children.
By publishing The Connection, 
we promote communication between
the school and families.
By involving families in the 
betterment of our children’s school
and experiences, we foster a spirit 
of community and cooperation.

Annual PTO Basket Raffle
It is basket raffle time! Each year the PTO collects NEW items for themed raffle baskets.
Over the next few weeks, each grade will be assigned a basket ‘theme.’ Parents are asked
to donate NEW items to the basket in the child’s classroom. We will me making multiple
baskets per grade theme. Tickets for the baskets will be sold at the March parent teacher
conferences. Information will be sent home in your child’s backpack before Winter
Break.

Scholastic Book Fair - March 12 - 20, 2020
Our Spring Scholastic Book Fair will be helding during the week of Parent Teacher
Conferences. The book fair is coming! We are looking for volunteers!  Reach out to
Michele Phillips: MPhillips@BronxLGJ.org if you are interested in learning more about
how you can help.  Always one of the best times of the year. The book fair is run
exclusively by Burgess family volunteers- please consider helping!

Worcester Railers - February 8
Thank you to those who purchased tickets to our Burgess night at the Railers! It is Pink
in the Rink night so feel free to wear pink. The National Anthem singer is The Voice
season 17 runner up, Ricky Duran. Burgess is certainly in for a great night! Tickets will
be sent home with your child by February 6, 2020.

Burgess Day At The Red Sox - April 19
The deadline to purchase tickets to the Burgess day at the Red Sox has been extended to
Wedneday, February 5, 2020. Ticket price is $30 each. Game day is Sunday, April 19 at
1:05 p.m. Order form is attached on page 5.

Brain Show - Family Night - February 28
The Brain Show is back for an exciting Family Night at Burgess! The evening show is
Friday, February 28, 2020. The show is free to attend by registration is required per fire
code regulations. Be on the look out for registration forms. 

Math and Science Nights
Be on the lookout for notices on math and science nights happening for each grade in
March
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Though fundraisers are not mandatory, please know that your participation in ANY
form is invaluable to our students, our staff and our school - and we always appreciate

all that YOU do to make our students’ community the best it can be. Thank you!
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Month-At-A-Glance
FEBRUARY

  S    M    T   W    T    F    S
                                          1
  2     3     4     5     6     7     8
  9    10   11   12   13   14   15
 16  17   18   19   20   21   22
 23   24   25   26   27   28   29

February 17 - 21      No School, Winter Break

Burgess Wear Day Every Friday!
Every Friday is now Burgess Wear Day.
Wear your Burgess Wear or Pack color! 

Burgess PTO 
Next Meeting: Tuesday, February 11 at 7:00
p.m. in the school library.
Website: burgesspto.org
Email: burgesspto@gmail.com
Burgess Wear: burgesswear@gmail.com
Facebook: Burgess Elementary School PTO
Remind App: burgesspto
Connection: burgessconnect@gmail.com
All parents and guardians are 
welcome to attend. 

School Improvement
Council
will meet at the Burgess Elementary
School in the Conference Room on the 
Second Monday of each month 
at 3:15 p.m. (unless otherwise posted)
Open to the public.

Sturbridge School
Committee
will meet at the Burgess Elementary
School in the Library on the 
First Thursday of each month 
at 6:30 p.m. (unless otherwise posted)
All parents and guardians are 
welcome to attend.

Contact Burgess
Main Office: 508-347-7041
Nurse: 774-241-3004
Website: www.tantasqua.org/burgess
Address: 45 Burgess School Road

Sturbridge, MA 01566

Submission Guidelines: • Submissions may be sent to
the newsletter editor(s) at burgessconnect@gmail.com.
• The preferred format is electronic. All submissions
are subject to reformatting. • All articles are limited to
school-, PTO- or town-sponsored activities intended for
Burgess students and their parents or guardians. •
Publication of any submission is subject to space
availability. • Approval of all articles is at the discretion
of the school’s Principal. • The submission deadline is
on or around the 20th of the prior publishing month. •
Late submissions will either be put in a subsequent
issue or, if time permits, placed in the current issue at
the discretion of the editor(s). All students, regardless
of race, color, sex, gender identity, religion, national
origin, sexual orientation, disability, or homelessness,
have equal access to the general education program
and the full range of any occupational/vocational
education programs offered by the district.

Available online 2019 - 2020
District School Calendar

You can access the 2019 - 2020 school year calendar online at tantasqua.org

Click on District Calendars.

Easy Everyday Ways To 
Support Your School

Amazon Smile - Use smile.amazon.com/ch/04-3577534 while shopping and
Amazon donates to Burgess Elementary School PTO

Entenmann’s Turn Trash to Cash Project A+ - Little Bites has teamed up
with TerraCycle to help eliminate waste. Save your Little Bites Snack Pouches and drop
them off to the PTO Mailbox. Burgess receives $.02 for each pouch turned in.

Stop and Shop® A+ School Rewards - Register online at
www.stopandshop.com/aplus or register by phone at 1-877-275-2758 or register right at
the store with your smart phone. After you register your card, each shopping trip at
Stop&Shop using your Stop&Shop Card earns cash for our school. Once you registered
you don’t need to register your card again.

Download the remind app to stay connected to the Burgess PTO. Once you set up your
free account; select “Join Class”, enter “burgesspto” next to the @ symbol, and select
“Join”account. You will receive messages from Burgess PTO directly to your phone
like a text.
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Burgess Business
Here is what is happening around the school. Dates and times to remember. Ways to get involved. And more!

2020 MCAS Testing Schedule
ELA
March 31 Grades 5 & 6
April 1 Grades 5 & 6
April 2 Grades 3 & 4
April 3 Grades 3 & 4

MATH
May 12 Grades 5 & 6
May 13 Grades 5 & 6
May 14 Grades 3 & 4
May 15 Grades 3 & 4

STE
May 18 Grade 5
May 19 Grade 5

Reading to Succeed 

Students at every grade level are Reading to Succeed! The Read to
Succeed program will continue through February 3, 2020. Parents
are reminded to please go online and log reading hours if they
would like a ticket to Six Flags. The “real” Six Flags tickets will be
distributed in May. Please be aware of the expiration date as the
tickets will no longer be usable after this time. As the May date
approaches, watch for another article regarding the Read to Succeed
Six Flags ticket distribution. If students would like a book as a prize
they are asked to return the reading log to me by February 3, 2020. 

Amy Cantwell, Literacy Coordinator

The Burgess Way

February's Character Trait is Kindness. Kindness is the quality of being friendly, generous, and considerate. Some ways to spread kindness include:
giving someone a compliment, holding the door for someone, inviting someone to play, and even something as simple as a smile. Have a conversation
with your family and discuss ways that you can spread more kindness at home, at school and in your community. Practice sharing and recognizing
random acts of kindness. Acts of kindness are never wasted. Also, keep an eye out for The Burgess Has Got Talent Show registration sheets. These will
be going out on Monday, February 3rd. We look forward to seeing all of your amazing talents. Remember the Burgess Way, Let's Be BEARS today!
ROAR!

The Culture Club

Town Recreational League Information

Sturbridge Little League Tantasqua Regional Youth Lacrosse
www.sturbridgelittleleague.com www.trylax.com
Registration ends April, 30, 2020 See attached flyer for details

Sturbridge Rec Soccer Sturbridge Girls Softball League
www.leaguelineup.com/sturbridgerecsoccer clubs.bluesombrero.com/sturbridgegsl
www.tantasquasoccer.com/trysoccer

For more information about other town recreation options include adult recreation leagues go to:
Sturbridge.gov/recreation
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February 2020 Breakfast & Lunch Menus














